Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, December 19, 2014 9:41 AM

To: '‘Brandt, Katherine'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: RO366 and RO499 report Extensions
Katherine,

Sorry to learn about the delays in permitting for the well destructions.

The extension request for the submittal of the Well Destruction Report for RO366 — 15008 East 14" Street, San Leandro
has been approved. The new submittal date is January 30, 2015.

The extension request for the submittal of the Well Destruction Report for RO499 — 500 Bancroft Street, San Leandro has
been approved. The new submittal date is February 28, 2015.

Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-6764 or send an
electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.

Happy holidays,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda , CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Brandt, Katherine [mailto:Katherine.Brandt@arcadis-us.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 18, 2014 3:54 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Arceneaux, Nicole Marie; Madsen, Laura; Wynne, Katie
Subject: RO366 and RO499 report Extensions

Keith,

As we discussed on the phone the two referenced sites have had a few changes with well destructions. Below are the
challenges and extension requests.

RO366 — 15008 east 14™ Street, San Leandro. MW-10 and MW-11 are located in the public right of way. The various
encroachment entities (Caltrans and City of San Leandro) were not accepting of encroachment permits claiming the
other entity was responsible. IT took a couple months but Caltrans has approved our encroachment permits to proceed.
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These wells will be destroyed in January 2015. We request an extension of this report until January 30, 2015 to
accommodate the delay.

RO499 — 500 Bancroft Street, San Leandro. MW-9 is located within 1 foot of an active PGE gas line. PGE has been
unresponsive and missed field visit for supervision of hand clearing the area around the well to 3 feet bgs to meet
agency requirements. We are still waiting for a call regarding scheduling. | am not confident this will happen in January
and would like to request the extension of this report to February 28, 2015.

If additional challenges arise with PGE we will update ACEH.
Thank you for your time and Happy Holidays.
Kathy

Katherine Brandt, P.G. | Senior Geologist, Project Manager |
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